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Jamshedpur Women’s University, located in the tribal state of
Jharkhand,  is  a  premier  institution  dedicated  to  women’s
education. Established in 2019, the university has a rich
history that dates back to its inception as Jamshedpur Women’s
College in 1953. Over the years, it has grown and evolved,
becoming a center of excellence in empowering women through
education.

Spread  across  two  campuses  spanning  25  acres,  Jamshedpur
Women’s University offers a conducive environment for learning
and personal growth. The old campus houses the administrative
building,  academic  departments,  classrooms,  a  well-equipped
library, an indoor stadium, hostels, and sports facilities. On
the other hand, the state-of-the-art new campus boasts a nine-
story building with modern amenities, including a centralized
library and a 500-bed women’s hostel.
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The  university’s  primary  objective  is  to  provide  quality
education  and  holistic  development  opportunities  to  its
students. With a current student strength of over 12,000,
Jamshedpur  Women’s  University  offers  undergraduate,
postgraduate,  and  research  programs  in  the  faculties  of
Science, Commerce, Humanities, and Social Sciences.

Recognizing  the  importance  of  vocational  and  professional
education,  the  university  has  introduced  several  self-
financing courses that cater to the regional and national
needs.  These  courses  align  with  the  latest  trends,
technologies,  and  techniques,  ensuring  that  students  are
prepared to face the challenges of a globalized world.

Jamshedpur Women’s University

One of the university’s notable achievements is its commitment
to women’s empowerment. The appointment of Professor (Dr.)
Anjila Gupta as the first female Vice Chancellor in June 2022
is a testament to this commitment. Under her leadership, the
university  has  taken  significant  steps  to  uplift  and
mainstream the Sabar Adiwasi community, who have historically
faced social stigma and ostracism. The university offers free
education  to  Sabar  women,  thereby  breaking  barriers  and
providing them with equal opportunities.

In  addition  to  academic  excellence,  Jamshedpur  Women’s
University  places  a  strong  emphasis  on  extracurricular
activities.  The  university  actively  encourages  student
participation in sports and cultural events, enabling them to
develop their talents and imbibe cultural values. As a result,
the university has consistently produced achievers who have
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brought  laurels  to  the  institution  at  national  and
international  levels.

Furthermore, the university’s placement cell has an impressive
track  record  of  securing  placements  for  its  students  in
renowned multinational companies such as INFOSYS, WIPRO, IBM,
HSBC,  TCS,  ACC,  WIPRO  Technologies,  and  GENPACT.  This
achievement reflects the university’s commitment to enhancing
the employment potential of its graduates.

Jamshedpur  Women’s  University  also  takes  its  social  and
government responsibilities seriously. The university offers
fee concessions to the children of disabled individuals and
martyrs  from  the  police,  army,  CRPF,  defense,  and  para-
military forces. Additionally, students excelling in sports,
physically  challenged  students,  and  children  of  university
employees are also eligible for fee concessions.

Jamshedpur Women’s University – Old Campus

With a dedicated team of faculty members and efficient support
staff, Jamshedpur Women’s University is well-prepared to face
the challenges of the future. The university remains committed
to its motto, vision, and mission of empowering women through
education.  It  continues  to  collaborate  with  various
organizations and clubs to engage in extension activities that
benefit society and contribute to the overall development of
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its students.

As a pioneering institution in women’s education in Jharkhand,
Jamshedpur Women’s University is proud of its journey and
looks forward to making a lasting impact in the lives of its
students and the community.
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